
Arthur Doak

From: Laramie Guest <Iaramie@guesttechnology.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 10:43 AM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: WNRS-FM Coordinate Correction

Art,

I have re-run the various studies and confirmed that changing WNRS's latitude from 37-31-59 to 37-31-58 will
not result in any change in any of the exhibits.

Thanks for catching this and sorry for the inconvenience.

Laramie

843:410.5881 GuestTechnology.com
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